
GOLANT PRODUCE AND CRAFT SHOW 
2025 ANNUAL REPORT 

Last year’s Show (2024) was once again highly successful and enjoyed by all those who 
attended. 

Debby Marshall-Reeve’s entry won the Best in Show award and the Alastair Barr Memorial 
Trophy, Sophie Hearnden earned the Highest number of points (and particularly enjoyed 
narrowly beating Matt) and Fiona Stevenson did particularly well, winning the Best New Entrant 
and the Best Vegetable Exhibit. 

After many years of dedicated service to the Show, Janet Gore, the last founding member of the 
Committee decided it was time to step back and resigned in the Autumn. Viviane Barr, Kaye 
Jenkinson and Mary-Jane Hunter also took the opportunity to pass the baton on after many 
years of service. We thank them all for their efforts and hope we continue to receive their entries 
for years to come. 

As we continue striving to improve community engagement, we are looking forward to yet more 
new Entrants at this year’s Show, on Saturday 26th July. Good luck to everyone and see you 
there. 

 

Debby Marshall-Reeve  
(Chair of Golant Produce and Craft Show Committee) 


